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Chair Ed Hale called the meeting to order at 8:45a. 

VPAA Marti Venn provided a welcome on behalf of Macon State College. 

Announcements:  Bob Cernock and Janna Kelley are unable to attend as scheduled so their sessions are 
cancelled. 

Curt Carver provided an update on the data warehouse redesign project.  He noted there is a pending 
decision by Chancellor Huckaby regarding ADP.  In the future, there will be parallel efforts to incorporate 
financial data to the data warehouse.  He will post a data flowchart on the sharepoint website. 




